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From: Sharon Butler [mailto:sharon@button-button.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 10:30 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Reference: 16-0253-GA-BTX 

I would like to stress my deep opposition to the pipeline proposed in my neighborhood. Please 
note that natural park area , like French Park , the old CrestHills Country Club as well as the 
Losantiville Country Club are valuable assets to our quality of life as we see more and more 
green spaces being developed with houses or businesses like CRT. The pipeline could have an 
effect on the wildlife I see every week as I walk in French park. I have seen a great homed owl 
there at least 25 times and have met people who come from hundreds of miles away to collect 
fossils. Once it's done a lot of unexpected consequences always seem to happen. What about the 
Mill Creek Watershed, natural water project. I see signs posted about our neighborhood with 
regard to that. How will the pipeline effect that? I am deeply opposed and want you to know my 
objections to the pipeline Reference: 16-0253-GA-BTX. 

Sincerely, Sharon Butler, 6215 Ridge Avenue, 45213 
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